
More Resources

More to learn, cook, read, watch, and listen to celebrate Israel!

• Check out PJ Library’s 
Israel Hub for great 
learning resources.

LEARN COOK
• Try your hand at cooking 

some Israeli food.

WATCH/LISTEN
• Check out Shalom 

Sesame!

• Rock out to this 
celebration of peace.

• Watch this video by CBC 
Kids News for a brief 
overview of the recent 
history and relationship 
between Israelis and 
Palestinians.

• For older kids, this 
episode of Crash Course: 
World History does a 
deeper dive into the 
relationship, and its 
historical context, 
between Israelis and 
Palestinians.

READ
• 3 Falafels in my Pita

• ABC Israel

• And a Cat from Carmel 
Market

• The Cats on Ben Yehuda 
Street

• The Colors of Israel

• Does Your Dog Speak 
Hebrew?

• Explore the beautiful 
diversity of Israel with 
books like Snow in 
Jerusalem and Yalla and 
Fatima: Shalom, Salaam.

• All about Yom 
Ha’atzmaut

• More info about the 
Israeli flag

• PJ Library discusses the 
Jewish value of Tikvah.

• A deeper look at the 
meaning of the Jewish 
value of Rodeph Shalom.

• Learn more about the 
Kotel in Jerusalem.

• Learn the lyrics to 
Hatikvah, the Israeli 
national anthem.

LINKS

11


